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1.0 Purpose of Report 

1.1 The purpose of this report is to seek approval from Elected Members for the 
re-opening of the Town Halls. 

2.0       Background

2.1 As part of the Covid-19 restrictions agreed by Council in March 2020, the 
Town Halls were closed and staff then re-located to other Civic Buildings to assist 
with cleaning regimes. 

3.0 Proposal 

3.1 It is proposed to re-open Kilrea, Portrush, Coleraine and Ballymoney Town 
Halls from 1st July 2021. 

3.2 Each of the Town Halls has been risk assessed and control measures 
identified in line with the Covid-19 guidelines. Unfortunately this may restrict 
some of the activities and bookings that would normally take place. Bookings will 
be reviewed on a case by case basis. 

4.0 Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Corporate Policy and Resources Committee approve 
the re-opening of Kilrea, Portrush, Coleraine and Ballymoney Town Halls from 1st

July 2021. 


